
Sara Duncan <sara@ofic.com> 
 
Chair Helm and members of the House Committee on Energy and Environment –  
 
Please see the attached photo of roughly 100 foresters, loggers and small woodland owners who 
showed up on Tuesday March 12 to attend the hearing and testify in opposition to HB 2656.  
 
Not everyone who made the trip to Salem to voice their opposition was able to testify, and many of 
them have submitted written testimony on the record. We just wanted to make sure this photo was 
submitted for the record to show those who took time out of the middle of a work week to oppose this 
extreme bill.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to submit, 
 

 

Sara Duncan 
Director of Public Affairs 
Oregon Forest & Industries Council 
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